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B-5, Sector-IV, Rohini 

Circular No. 44/RDPS/2022-23 Date: 16.11.2022 
Reminder 

(For classes Pre School to VIIl) 

Dear Parent 

In reference to the fee circular for ll quarter (October 2022 to December 2022), where in 
you were requested to make payment of tuition fee by 15.10.2022. 

It has come to the notice that the fee is not received from your side 
Hence, you are once again requested to make the payment by 21.11.2022 (Monday). Your 

kind co-operation in this regard will be highly appreciated. 

Those parents who have already made the above payment, may please share the 

screenshot of receipt. 

Looking for your continued cooperation 

With regards 

s. Anjana Gupta 
Headmistress (Head of The School) 
Rukmini Devi Public School, Rohini 
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